
This bill proposes to provide a cure for a problem that does not exist.

There is no evidence that law-abiding, state and county-approved, concealed handgun licensees have ever, or are likely, to pose a 
threat by legally carrying a concealed handgun in or on any of the property listed in the bill's summary.

This bill does nothing to restrict any criminal element, but only places an onerous burden upon law-abiding citizens.  

By placing burdensome and onerous restrictions on the rights of law-abiding citizens, this bill violates the constitutional rights of all 
law-abiding citizens.  These are the very same rights that all state legislators have sworn to uphold and protect.

I urge you to not let this bill out of committee.  If it does make it out of committee, I strongly urge you to properly exercise your 
constitutional oaths and vote NO on this heinous legislation.


